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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING

The Executive Committee met at the Harvard Club in New York
for dinner and an evening session on Friday, Feb. 2, 1934. Present::
The President and the Secretary, Messrs. Berry, Bingham, Mercer,
Raycroft, and St. John.

Tentative Arrangements for the Next Convention

Dr. W. L. Hughes, President of the Physical Education Society
and W. H. Cowell, Secretary of the Coaches Association, were
also present, and as a result of conference with them, and a previ-
ous conterence with Dr. Marion Hague Rea, Secretary of the
American Student Health Association, it was agreed that the
N. C. A. A. and these three organizations should meet in New York
for two, or possibly three days, during the last week in December,
1934, the exact dates still to be determined, that a joint program
should be printed covering all the sessions of the several associa-
tions, and that several joint meetings or round-table conferences
should be arranged where matters of mutual interest could be pre-
sented and discussed. 'The secretaries of the four organizations are
to meet later to plan the program, which will be announced to the
members of the N. C. A. A. as soon as possible.

Election to the Committee

There being a vacancy on the Executive Committee, it was voted
to elect Professor P. O. Badger, of New York University, to the

position.

Rules for Touch Football

The question of including Touch Football Rules in the Football
Rules Book was referred with power to the Committee on Publica-
tion, in consultation with the Committee on Football Rules.
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